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MADISON POLICE DEPARTMENT~ MORE ~ 

Media Release 

 

 

Aircraft Lands on Madison Avenue Near Rice Road 

 

 On Thursday, August 4, 2022, at approximately 7:34 PM, witnesses 

reported to the Madison Police Department that a small aircraft had 

landed on Madison Avenue and was located near the intersection of 

Rice Road in the City of Madison. 

 Police officers as well as the Madison Fire Department responded 

to the scene and upon arrival found that a Cessna 150F aircraft had 

in fact safely landed on the roadway.  The pilot of the aircraft 

reported engine trouble which resulted in the impromptu landing.  

There was no damage to property and no injuries reported.  The FAA 

was notified of the incident.  The aircraft has been moved to the 

side of the roadway although one travel lane is partially blocked 

near the intersection. 

 Arrangements are being made to relocate the aircraft upon 

approval and consultation with the FAA. 
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